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JOINT BOARD OF SELECTPERSON’S MEETING 
Town of Rumford and Town of Mexico 

July 20, 2016, 6:00 p.m. 
Mexico Town Office 

 
 

PRESENT:  Chairperson Jeffrey Sterling, Chairperson Richard Philbrick, Selectpersons Michael 
Peter Chase, Christopher Brennick, Reggie Arsenault, Byron Ouellette, Jack Gaudet, Town 
Manager John Madigan, Jr.  Absent:  Selectpersons Mark Belanger, James Windover, Andy 
Dupuis 
 
ATTENDEES:  David Barrett (MMA) 
 
 

1.  Meeting Call to Order by Mr. Philbrick 
 
2. Pledge of Allegiance to the American Flag 

 
3. Discussion with David Barrett from Maine Municipal Association concerning the 

Replacement of the Town Manager 
 

Mr. Barrett explained the process of hiring a Town Manager and answered questions from Board 
members.  He spoke of the economics of a shared Town Manager and also that it would be an 
advantage for Board members to speak to the staff to get feedback about the position.  He also 
noted that there is a big change in the pool of available candidates as the University of Maine is 
no longer offering a public administration course and the older Town Managers are retiring. 
 
Both Town Boards will hold Executive Sessions at their next regular meetings to discuss the 
matter further. 

 
4. Adjournment 

 
Mr. Arsenault made a motion to adjourn at 7:00 p.m.  Vote:  5-0 
 
 
 
 
      John E. Madigan, Jr. 
      Town Manager 
 
JEMJr:dal 
 
 
 


